
Hello Health Care Partners, 

Monovalent adult Moderna COVID-19 vaccine is no longer be available to order. The 
product will be removed from the ordering portal imminently.  

ACTION: Effective immediately, please discontinue orders for monovalent adult 
Moderna COVID-19 vaccine.  

If you have placed an order for this product, we will contact you with next steps. 

Monovalent adult Pfizer-BioNTech COVID-19 vaccine will continue to be available for 
ordering. Both vaccines are interchangeable, and provide good protection from serious 
illness from COVID-19 for the primary series of vaccination.  

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely,  

COVID-19 Vaccination Allocation & Distribution Team 
COVIDVaccineOrder@toronto.ca  

For all other program inquiries, contact 
Toronto Public Health at: 

• COVIDVaccineOrder@toronto.ca

If you have a placed an order, please Contact 
Accuristix for questions about your order and 
deliveries at: 

• csrtorontopublichealth@accuristix.com
• 1-866-712-7250

November 28, 2022
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